
Hello, Families! 

The Jefferson 6th grade musical is coming soon!  We will record the performance during the 

school day on Tuesday, March 9th in the Jefferson gym.  The performance will be broadcast 

on the NFHS network at 7:00pm on Monday, March 15th. Mrs. Wyman will also share the 

video link with you. Below is some information about what your son/daughter should wear for 

the performance and a timeline for the performance day. 

Each student should wear a costume that goes with their assigned group.  Here are some 

suggestions for costumes: 

Rappers/Townspeople--We’re going for a late 1800s/early 1900s look; solid-colored 

pants/skirt; solid-colored shirt (preferably with buttons); vest or sash (optional); plain-looking 

shoes or short boots 

Reporters--We’re going for a late 1800s/early 1900s look; solid-colored pants/skirt; solid-

colored shirt (preferably with buttons); vest or sash (optional); plain-looking shoes/short boots; 

fedora hat with a “Press” card tucked in the side; small spiral notepad and small pencil (like 

you’d use when mini golfing) 

Katharine--Long dress; late 1800s/early 1900s style, if possible; ladies’ boots; book to carry 

Bishop--black pants; white button-down shirt; black vest or suit jacket, black shoes 

Newspaper Girl--knee pants tall socks OR a long skirt; button-down shirt; vest; short boots; 

newsie cap; newspaper or small stack of newspapers 

Orville & Wilbur--dress pants; white button-down shirt; necktie (black); vest; steampunk 

goggles or vintage-looking work goggles 

Please do NOT feel that you have to go out and purchase these clothing items.  Borrow or use what you already 

have.  Thrift shops are great for finding things like this too if you would like to purchase your student’s 

costume.  If you are struggling to find something for your student’s costume please feel free to ask for 

assistance.  I would be happy to help however I can.  Ladies who plan to wear a skirt must also wear 

shorts/leggings underneath for modesty. 

Times/Locations 
Students should bring their costume to school with them on the morning of March 9th so that they have it for 

the afternoon recording session.  We will be rehearsing in the morning on the 9th, take a break for lunch/recess, 

and then record at 1:15pm that same afternoon.  

Thank you for supporting your student in his/her musical performance!  We look forward to a great show!  

Please contact me at heather.berger@morton709.org if you have any questions. 

With a song, 

Heather Berger, Jefferson Elementary Music 

 


